
 
Thursday 5th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Year 6 Trip to The National Archives. 

 
We are delighted to inform you Year 6 will be going out on their first offsite visit of the new school year on 
Thursday 19th September 2024 (Saffron) and Thursday 26th September 2024 (Sapphire). We will be 
visiting The National Archives in Kew to support and enhance the children’s knowledge and understanding of 
our new topic ‘Blitzed Britain’.  
 
At the National Archives, children will explore wartime propaganda and the case of German spy Karel Richter, 
analysing original documents and sharpening their investigative skills. These workshops provide an immersive 
experience into the history of the Second World War. 
 
We will be travelling via train, leaving from and travelling back to Feltham train station. We will be meeting at 
Feltham train station at 9:00 am for registration. Please arrive no later than 9:15 am in order for the 
children to be ready to board the train at 9:30 am. We will then leave the National Archives at approximately 
3:15 pm, aiming to be back at Feltham train station by approximately 4:00pm. Please note that we will keep 
you updated with the estimated arrival time back at Feltham train station through Parent Hub and 
Marvellous Me.  
 
On the day, children will need to bring a refillable drinks bottle, a packed lunch and small backpack. Children 
should come wearing school uniform, comfortable trainers, and a jacket. We kindly ask that all mobile phones 
or cameras are left at home. 
 
Please return the slip below to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible and no later than Friday 13th 
September 2024.  
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via the school office.  
 
Kind regards, 
The Year 6 Team 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s name: ___________________________________________________    Class: Saffron /  Sapphire 
 
I would like my child to be provided with a school packed lunch       YES / NO 
 
My child usually attends breakfast club on a Thursday YES / NO 
 
My child will be booked in to attend JAG on Thursday 19th or 26th September 2024 after school   YES / NO 
 
Once returned to Feltham train station, my child will be collected by __________________________________________ 
 
Signed parent/carer: ____________________________________________     Date: _____________________________________________ 
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